From: Alice Beckingham [mailto:abeckingham64@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 13, 2023 4:59 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: Another gas station not needed

Hi,
I am writing this email as I oppose the idea of DP Murphy building another service station in the Borden

Carleton area. We have Ceretti's and Howatts that supply the community with everything we need.
We do not want DP Murphy to build

Alice



